
WYNTOON
M C C L O U D ,  S I S K I Y O U  C O U N T Y  

C A L I  F O R N  I A

January 12, 19^.

Dear Miss Morgan ••

I received a beautiful
, book from you.

"Old Architecture of
Southern Mexico" is very interesting, and
I am very pleased to have it in my 
library.

Many, many thanks for 
your kind remembrance of me.

Sincerely,

Miss Julia Morgan,
1107 Merchants Exchange Bldg.,
San Francisco, California.


